
VIDEO  REPORT:  Baltimore
remembers  the  first  bloodshed  of
the Civil War
Last Thursday’s issue of The Catholic Review reported on the 150th anniversary of
the Pratt Street Riot in Baltimore, a bitter conflict that resulted in the first blood
spilled in the Civil War.

The city officially commemorated that event with a procession along Pratt Street this
morning.  I had a chance to cover it.  Check out this video report:
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